
COKER LIBNOTES 
A monthly newsletter brought to you by the Coker Library-Information Technology Center 

VOL. 1, ISSUE 2 5.1.2015 

Recent Library Events 

 

Library Spotlight 

 

Did You Know? 

 

Summer Reading 

Resources 

Top stories in this newsletter 

Recent Library Events 

Congratulations to Katie Church and Mollie Paschall, the recipients of 

the 2015 Library Prize for Undergraduate Research. Each winner 

received a certificate and a check for $500 at the Honors Convocation 

held on April 7, awarded by Library Director Alexa Bartel.  

In April, the library also hosted displays for the College’s Quality 

Enhancement Plan, Go Figure! Connect with Numbers as well as the 

Dr. James W. Lemke Celebration of Academics.  

The library also celebrated National Library Week April 12-18. Check 

out the library “shelfies” on Twitter!     
 

Spotlight on: Samantha Scott, Library Student Assistant 

How long have you worked at the library? 4 years (2011-2015)  

What is your favorite part of working here? Shelving! I find it 

therapeutic. I also like finding new books to read.                            

What is your major/degree? Communications.                            

What are your plans after you graduate/career goals? To work as 

an admissions counselor. I particularly want to work with economically 

challenged students, such as the Upward Bound groups, to help them 

get ready for college.                                                                       

How has being a student assistant at the library helped prepared 

you for your future career field? I have become more of a people 

person. I came to like interacting with the people I met while working 

at the circulation desk. Also working at the desk has helped me think 

on my feet.                                                                                       

What are your passions/interests outside of school? Reading 

and music.                                                                                                  

What is the last book you read and loved? The DaVinci Code. It is 

different than anything I ever read before.   

Congratulations Sam on your upcoming graduation and best wishes 

for the future!    

 

Did You Know? 

Did you know that the library has a database called Science Online? 

It is considered a leading resource for original peer-reviewed scientific 

research articles, scientific news, and commentary. It is easy to use 

and navigate and has a visually engaging interface. This is a great 

resource for serious scientific study as well keeping up with popular 

news in science.  Check it out here and also find the link on the library 

website under Research Help —> Databases —> Science & Math.  

 

Summer Reading Resources 

Need some options for summer reading? The library can help you 

with that! Check out our recreational reading collection, located in 

front of the vending area on the first floor, as well as our new book 

and “books to read before they hit the theatres this year” collections, 

both located just past the Reference/Circulation Desk. Rather watch a 

movie? The library also has popular movies for check out in the DVD 

collection (located on the first floor past the restrooms on the left).   
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